UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C 20885

Preet
OFFICE OF THE
COMMISSIONER January 26, 1984
Laurie & Amiel Needham
F. 0. Box 331
Potter Valley, California 95469
Dear Mr. & Mrs, Needham:
Commissiconer Gilinsky has asked me to reply to your letter
of January, 1984, concerning the licensing of the Diablo
Canyon nuclear power plant.
1 have forwarded vour comments to the Secretariat for
inclusion in the hearing reccrd. As this is & contested
case before the Commission, he cannot comrment on the
substance cf your letter but appreciates ycur interest in
this matter.
Sincerely,
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RFexanne Geldsmith
Special Asgistant %o
Commissicner Gilanshy
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